
 

December 12, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Heritage School is in the process of starting a Pow Wow Club that will take place at the University of 
Winnipeg on Tuesday nights.  Pow Wow Club takes place from 6:00pm-7:30pm and we will transport 
children by school bus.  Parents and other family members are welcome to come and join in the 
learning! Snack will be provided at the University and then students and families will board the bus to be 
returned to school. All parents can pick-up their child from the school at approx. 8:00pm.   

 

Families that come and participate are responsible for their own children.  Supervision will be provided 
by Staff, Support Staff, and Volunteers.   

These are the Tuesday dates starting in January:   

Jan. 8th, 15th, 22nd, and 29th  

Feb. 5th, 12th, 19th, and 26th 

Mar. 5th, 12th, and 19th 

Apr. 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd, and 30th 

May 7th, 14th, 21st, and 28th 

June 4th, 11th, and 18th. 

 

If you have any questions you can call 204-204-837-1394 

 

Looking forward to seeing you dance. 

 

 


